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Hello,
My name is Jason Platt. I am the water commissioner on Dupuyer Creek. I began two years
ago with no experience dealing with water. Julia Nordlund was appointed by the district court
to be mediator on Dupuyer Creek. Julia has been very helpful to me, the district court judge,
and the water users on the creek. Her knowledge of water law and experience dealing with
contentious matters dealing with water has been a great help.
 I would highly recommend Julia Nordlund. 

Thank you 
Jason Platt 
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